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CITY OF LA CROSSE UTILITIES 
WATER - SEWER - STORM 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

Fax (608) 789-7592 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:      Board of Public Works   

From: Bernard Lenz, Utilities Manager 

Date:  09-27-2021 

Subject: Breezy Point Lift Station Design Contract Award CIP #21-610 

 

S E H is currently doing the design work for 2019 CIP project #206 Hagar Lift Station Pump 

Replacement/Structural Changes and for the 2020 CIP project 168 for Pammel Creek Sanitary Lift 

Station Electrical Upgrade.  It is advantageous to have them also design the Replace Breezy Point Lift 

Station for 2021 CIP project #610; as the Utility would like to bid this work together and is excited to get 

the Breezy Point lift station rebuilt in a timely manner. It has the most call-out of any lift station in the 

City. 

 

We recommend S E H be awarded the design services contract and that engineering be directed to 

expedite the bidding of this work as soon as the PS&E is complete. And that payment of the design work 

be made out of CIP #21-610 allocated funding.  
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